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January 3, 1946

Dr. Eliot F. Porter
469 Maple Street
Winnetka, Illinois

Dear Dr. Porter:

With reference to your letter of December 28:

I shall be glad to present an application from you to ' 
the Committee of Selection. Your letter gives a suf­
ficient statement of your proposal and I don’t want a 
formal application; but what I do need is a statement 
of your accomplishments from the date of your last ap­
plication: a statement not only in the nature of a report 
of the work you did as a Guggenheim Fellow, but also a 
statement of your other accomplishments since the autumn 
of 1940.

With best New Year wishes, I am

M:d

Sincerely yours,

/
(0-len Moe


